Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
St. Johns River Water Management District
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION – The St. Johns River Water Management District hereby provides notice of cancellation of a public meeting.

DATE AND TIME: Cancellation of public meeting advertised for Wednesday, August 27, 2008, 1:00 p.m. – advertised in the F.A.W., Vol. 34, No. 33, August 15, 2008.

PLACE: Minneola City Council Chambers, 800 N. U.S. Highway 27, Minneola, FL 34715

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER THAT WAS TO BE CONSIDERED: Governing Board meeting on Consumptive Use Permit.

Applicant: Niagara Bottling, LLC

Application Number: 2-069-114010-1

This meeting is cancelled because a Petition for Formal Administrative Hearing was filed before the St. Johns River Water Management District by the City of Groveland and Lake County on August 11, 2008.
